
4’S CLASS APRIL NEWSLETTER 

We have officially welcomed spring! The school year tends to fly by after spring break, so buckle 

up and prepare for an exciting preschool ride! I have been reflecting on the tremendous growth 

that our class has made throughout this year. The students have truly harnessed their preschool 

power and are doing amazing things in the classroom! I am so proud of each of them. 

 

 

 

SPRING BREAK  
SJV Spring break is April 14-18. I hope you have a wonderful week and enjoy the 

extra time with your sweet kiddos!  

 

DRESS FOR THE WEATHER  
Spring weather can be unpredictable in the Pacific Northwest, so please make sure 

that your child is prepared for whatever Mother Nature throws our way. We go 

outside for recess rain or shine. If it’s raining, students must have a waterproof jacket 

to play in the grass or on the playground. If your child’s hands get cold on wet, chilly 

days, please feel free to stick a pair of mittens in their jacket pocket.    

 

LOOKING AHEAD 

Mark your calendar for some important dates coming up next month. Details will 

follow: 

• Mother’s Day Tea: Tuesday, May 6th at 12pm. (Please note that we 

recommend finding childcare for siblings during this event) 

• Cougar Mountain Zoo Field Trip: Tuesday, May 20th. We hope you can join 

us for this fun outing to Issaquah!  


